
Announcements 3/4/24 
Freshman Class Officers and Link Crew are raising money for the Boys 

and Girls Club of Jacksonville. Stop by the table during all lunches 

today to participate. You can buy beads for $2 to be entered into a 

Rock, Paper, Scissors contest. Winners get prizes on Friday! See 

@bthsclassof2027 TikTok and Instagram pages or the posters around 

the school for all the details! 

Congratulations to all the DECA state competitors this weekend in 

Orlando. An extra shout-out to Leila Colletti who won her event, 

Shivas Police who placed 5th, and John Cousins who placed 7th. The 

SBC re-certified at Gold Level. These 6 students will move forward to 

the International Deca Competition in Anaheim, CA in April.  

Yearbooks are on sale! Order your yearbook online at 

yearbookordercenter.com. The school code is 15724. Sales end March 

30th! 

There will be a Bartram Goes Green meeting tomorrow in room N133 

at 8:45 AM. If you have any questions, please contact Miss Campbell. 

Seniors, if you ordered Graduation Announcements from Herff Jones 

this announcement is for you. Representatives will be on campus in 

the courtyard, during all lunches today to distribute Grad 

Announcements.  

National Honor Society, new member applications are now available 

in Guidance or the National Honor Society portion of the BTHS 

website. Applications are due on March 7th.  

Are you a sophomore or junior who wants to make a difference, while 

earning service hours? You should apply to be a link crew leader for 



the 24-25 school year! Please apply via QR code on the signs around 

school. Applications are open now through March 6th. If you have any 

questions, please see Ms. Murray in N202 or Ms. Campbell in N133. 


